
 

 

We’re transforming King William Road 
BUSINESSES ARE OPEN DURING CONSTRUCTION 

www.designkingwilliam.com  

 

KING WILLIAM ROAD UPGRADE 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE – 11 July 2019 

Upcoming night works at Park and Mitchell Street intersection with  
King William Road. 
 
Dear Resident / Business Operator 

Construction works on the King William Road Upgrade which will transform the main street are well underway.  

To prepare for the paving of the footpaths and flexible spaces, works to complete the installation of a common services 
trench, stormwater and multiple service connections are required at the Park and Mitchell Street intersection with King 
William Road. 

What we are doing:  

• Excavating a common services trench for multiple service relocations along all four corners of the intersection of Park 
Street and Mitchell Street with King William Road. 

When it’s happening: 

Works will be undertaken between 7pm and 6am each night from Monday 15 July to Wednesday 24 July 2019, subject to 
weather conditions. Works at each of the corners will take approximately two nights to complete.  

Some finishing works may be required during the day under localised lane closures.  

Traffic impacts and access:  

During these works traffic and speed restrictions will apply. 

• A single lane of traffic will be maintained in both east and west directions across the Park and Mitchell intersection 
and on the northern approach to the Park and Mitchell Street intersection on King William Road. 

Advance warning and other traffic signage will be in place to alert road users and pedestrians to the temporary changes to 
traffic conditions. 

Driveway access to properties will be maintained and pedestrian access will be managed throughout the works. Traffic 
controllers will also be on site to assist motorists and pedestrians to move through the area. Minor parking restrictions in the 
immediate vicinity of works will also be required each night.   

Some noise can be expected at times from these works, however, this will be managed to minimise disruption where 
possible.  

REMINDER: King William Road between the Park/Mitchell Street intersection and Arthur Street will remain closed to all 
vehicle traffic until 6am Monday 5 August while we lay asphalt and the new eastern kerb and repave the road. 

We thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken.  

If you have any questions about these works please contact the project team on 1300 617 363 or via email at 
KWREnquiries@bmd.com.au    

Yours sincerely,  

King William Road Upgrade Team 
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